From: darin kaihoi

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 10:12:08 AM

To: PUC

Subject: Re: Say No to the Dakota Access Pipeline

Darin Kaihoi

Sioux Falls, SD 57104

Dear members of the PUC,

I'm writing to share my dis-approval of the proposed Dakota Access Pipeline. I've been watching the debate around the pipeline unfold since last year, and my opinion becomes more firm with every passing action. Allowing this pipeline to be laid would bring with it many negative affects, many more than any potential short-term economical positives may bring. My interest in the pipeline and my passionate dis-approval of it is deeply affected by hearing first hand from land-owners on the proposed route. The claim that Dakota Access makes of working with landowners has, in all the cases that I've heard, been absolutely false. I don't see how this state's leadership could, in good conscience, take land from hard-working South Dakotan's to be polluted and devalued by a money hungry corporation. I sincerely hope that you consider this issue from the ground level, and listen to the voice of the people. The people of Minnehaha County and the people of South Dakota, myself included, do not want this (or Keystone XL) pipeline. Please use wisdom and consider our voices. We love this land, we love this state, we say no to Dakota Access. Your vote carries significant weight for the future livelihood of many South Dakotan's, and for this beautiful place we call home. Please make the right vote.

Thank you very much,

Darin Kaihoi